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Next Meeting, November 12, 

At Ted’s Shop 
Our next hammer-in is coming up this Saturday, 
November 12th.  Coffee and doughnuts and social 
time starts at 8:30AM.   
The agenda this month will center around forge 
welding.  Hopefully, everyone will have a chance to 
experience a forge weld or two.  These trials will be 
done in the coal forge.  Weather wise, it may be too 
cold to comfortably work outside.  
We will have an Iron-in-the-Hat drawing that will be 
really loaded.  I have made 3 tools for the drawing.  
Good luck with this drawing.   
Carol has fried chicken for lunch, so please bring a 
dish to compliment the chicken dinner. 
 
Ted and Carol, 765-491-2194 
 

Dates to Remember 
 
Christmas in the Village: Friday and Saturday, 
December 2-3, 2022. 
 
 

Contacts 
Forgemaster: Ted Stout (stout8525@tds.net, 765-
491-2194 cell).  
Newsletter Editor: Dominick Andrisani 
(andrisan@purdue.edu, 765-463-4975 
 
 

 

 

The Forge 
For Purdue's first 150 years, Boilermakers have 

harnessed the power of their experience to create 
what moves the world forward. 

Hidden strength lies in the heart of every 
Boilermaker, and it is our individual 

responsibility to unlock this world-changing 
potential. 

Remember the past, but take giant leaps forward - 
go and forge the future. 

After all, you are a Boilermaker. 
Dedicated September 22, 2018, as part of Purdue's 

sesquicentennial celebration 

(This bronze sculpture is on the Purdue campus on Third 
Street between Krach Leadership center and Wilfred Parker 
Hall. It depicts an anvil on a wooden stump, a blacksmith’s 

hammer, a railroad spike, and several sets of tongs.) 
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